
Reminders 

❖ We are still having some persistent late payments of fees. Can we ask that fees are paid within 

the first 14 days of the invoiced being issued using your child’s name as reference. It is very 

important that fees are paid in a timely fashion as it is relied upon to pay staff wages. 

❖ As the weather turns warmer, we will be going outside for picnics. Please could we request 

older toddlers and preschoolers have a cold packed lunch in a lunch bag with ice pack, enabling 

them to take part in our activities. 

 

 

 

 

April 2024               

Dear Parents, The Heaverham room is starting to take shape                                                

with new stud walls up and plastering underway.  

 

 

                                                                                                                                               

                                 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

   www.facebook.com/Bumblebeesdaynursery 

Topics – This month’s topic is 

‘growing’ – we shall be 

looking at how us and the 

world around us grows. 

 

 

 

Term Dates              

Summer Term – Monday 8th April 2024 – Friday 16th August 2024. 

Autumn Term – Monday 2nd September – Friday 20th December 2024.   

Bank Holiday 6th & 27th May 2024.                                                                           

Jenny’s new knee 

Jenny is recovering well 

after her knee operation 

and will be dropping in 

periodically over the next 

few weeks. 

Evie Townsend Photography – Thank you to 

Evie who came out to take photos of the 

children, they did so well! Previews are ready 

and are being sent home. Last day to order is 

Friday 26th April. 

Fee Structure 

I shall be sending out our new fee structure which 

incorporates the new funding allocations from the 

government. Hopefully it will explain a little more 

about what you may be entitled to. As always you 

can go to childcarechoices.gov.uk for more 

information on funding and how to calculate and 

apply.  

School places 

We hope by now our preschoolers have 

received a primary school of their choice. 

Please do let us know where they are going. 


